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President’s Corner:  

What a great turn out we had at our annual meeting last 
month! We were able to vote on our yearly budget and 
discuss many ideas and concerns, including the 
parking issue in our neighborhood.  

A decision was made to conduct a feasibility study of 
the parking in our neighborhood. A questionnaire will 
be circulated to help us further understand the parking 
issues that are affecting each resident.  

As summer approaches, we want to remind you of our 
two summer events, Outdoor movie night and back-to-
school supply give away. We need volunteers to help 
run these events. If you are interested, please come to 
our June 6th meeting or email me at 
lantsubata@gmail.com 

A big congratulations to all our graduates! We are 
proud of you all and can’t wait to see what you do next! 

 

 

 

Outdoor Move Night 

When: Friday, June 21  

Time:   7 PM  

Let’s kick off summer together! Join us at 
the West Lanham Hills Park at 7pm for 
an outdoor movie night. Bring a comfy 
blanket or favorite pop-up chair. Snacks 
and drinks will be provided.  

Some wonderful people attending the 
movie night are our neighborhood 
committee members! They will have 
information about the work their 
committee is doing as well as 
opportunities for you to get involved!   

If you would like to volunteer, please 
contact Sarah Tsubata, 785-341-5042 or 
sarahtsubata@gmail.com  

If you have any questions about the 
movie night, you can contact Sarah 
Tsubata or Michael Chodos, 
michael.w.chodos@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

Rebekah Rowe, born and raised in West 
Lanham Hills, to parents Lee & Helen Rowe, 
graduated from The Catholic University of 
America. She received her Bachelor of Arts in 
History and plans to continue on for her 
Masters in Education.  Congratulations 
Rebekah! 

 

 

Board Game Night:  

The once-a-month game nights have 
been a great way to have fun and get to 
know your neighbors. The summer 
schedule may vary but we will have a 
game table set up at the movie night on 
June 21st. Come check us out! 

 
If you are interested in joining the fun 
and game committee please contact 
Michael Chodos, 
michael.w.chodos@gmail.com 

 

mailto:sarahtsubata@gmail.com


For additional announcements, ads, regulations and useful information: www.westlanhamhills.com 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Looking for a forever home! 

Hi WLH neighbors! My name is River. You may have seen me around the neighborhood before, but now I live with my 
foster family on Garrison Road! When my foster family started feeding me they thought I was a feral cat, but then they 
realized that I was just a shy stray. While it's true that I am shy at first, I am actually very friendly and love to be around 
other cats and people. Don't be fooled by my tough exterior; I am really just a lover! 

I have had a hard life as you can see. One of my ears has been badly damaged as well as one of my eyes. But I've left the 
fighting life behind. Now I am looking for my furever home! I like other cats, but I also have FIV so I either need to live in a 
home with other cats that have FIV or by myself with my human family. I am a very friendly guy and my favorite thing to 
do is sit on laps and get pets. Do you have a space for me in your home or know someone who does? If you do, email my 
foster mom Jillian at jillian.nowlin@gmail.com. I would love to meet you! 

 
Tel: 1.860.406.1755 
Email: jillian.nowlin@gmail.com 
http://www.linkedin.com/in/jilliannowlin 

 

 

 

Spring Clean Up/Green Up 

Thanks to all our volunteers that came out on April 26th and 27th to beautify our neighborhood!  

The West Lanham Hills garden committee cleaned and cleared our entrance sign area. Shrubs and lights were later 
added by the committee making our sign more visible and beautiful! Thank you to Jillian Nowlin, Scott Condren, Michael 
Chodos, Emily Kuehn, Alicia Denning, and Jason Finley. 

About 35 volunteers of all ages, picked up trash off the streets, curbs and overgrown areas. Many bags of trash were 
collected along with dumped items like chairs, mattresses and tires. If you see anyone dumping, please report it to 311!  

Special thanks to our organizers Michael Chodos and Sarah Tsubata! Our community is made better by all of you! 

 

Thank you to Michael Chodos and Sarah Tsubata for organizing the event.  

 

http://www.westlanhamhills.com/
mailto:jillian.nowlin@gmail.com
mailto:jillian.nowlin@gmail.com
http://www.linkedin.com/in/jilliannowlin

